Firchow, Kevin

From: ~ Carter, Sheri

Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 4: 32 PM
To: Firchow, Kevin

Subject: 210 E. Olin Ave

Good Afternoon Kevin,
T have reviewed the plans for the renovation of 210 E. Olin. I conversed with the architect last

week, and the renovation is minor will only take a few weeks. MMSD program plans to move
their alternate education program to the new location and have their doors open this year. T
request that this project be placed on the consent agenda.

Sincerely,
Alder Sheri Carter

District 14 - Madison Common Coundil

(c) 608-698-6027

e-mail: districti4@cityofmadison.com

website: www,cityofmadison.com/council/districtis :

Confidentiality Notice: This E-mail and any attachments may contain confidential information. Use and further dlsclosure of the
information by the recipient must be consistent with applicable laws, regulations and agreements. If you received this E-mail in error,
please notify the sender; delete the E-mail; and do not use, disclose or store the information it contains.
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